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To Whom It May Concern
Federal Budget 2016 WET Rebate Reform.
Flametree Wines have some serious concerns regarding the proposed changes to WET Rebate structure as proposed in the 2016 Federal Budget. We believe that the original policy intention of the WET Rebate was to provide small and medium sized wineries some relief, in a capital intensive industry, to allow them the opportunity for growth, with the associated employment opportunities that this would bring to regional Australia.
The proposed reduction in the WET rebate is at complete odds with this policy intention. The reduction will have a net effect of a considerable increase on the Tax burden for small and medium sized wineries forcing them to re-evaluate current growth strategies. This will unavoidably lead to the reduction of output or closure for many wineries with associated job losses.
Flametree Wines believe that the Government and Opposition should seek to have an open dialogue with the relevant industry bodies to better understand the consequences of such a proposed reduction in the WET rebate, particularly given the original intention of the WET policy.
Kind Regards

Jurie DuPlessis
Financial Controller 
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